
From: Susan Covert
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Oppose Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, June 1, 2017 8:23:11 PM

Dear Ms. Schuetz:

I am writing to ask the SEC to oppose the Northern Pass.  This project is detrimental to New
Hampshire's economy, environment, and way of life.  Please don't let this bad idea become a reality in
the Granite State.

Thank you,

Susan Covert
31 Cottage Street
Contoocook, NH 03229
scovert@comcast.net
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